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Notice of Award 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that Manatee County Government awarded a contract on May 24, 2022, for 

Professional Services Manatee County Sheriff’s Office Fleet Maintenance Facility Design, 22-

R077948AJ as follows:   

 

 

Contract Title:  Professional Services Manatee County Sheriff’s Office Fleet Maintenance  

   Facility Design 

Awarded Company:  HDR Architecture, Inc.   

Contract Amount:    $1,028,155.00 

 

 

Contact the Procurement Representative for additional information: 

Name: Sherri Meier 

Phone: 941-749-3042  

Email: sadamsmeier@mymanatee.org     

 

 

 

 


